
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 7, 2012 
 
 
Ms. K. Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation - Board Staff and VECC Supplementary 
Interrogatories 2012 Rate Rebasing Application EB-2011-0322  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) hereby submits its responses to Board 
Staff and VECC supplementary Interrogatories for the 2012 Rebasing Application all in 
accordance with the Ontario Energy Boards directives and guidelines. 
 
Enclosed with this letter are two (2) hard copies of all documents and exhibits used to 
respond to Board Staff Interrogatories. Electronic versions of these documents are also 
being submitted through the Boards e-Filing Services (RESS). 
   
These documents are filed on behalf of Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation. 
 
If you require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at 416-293-
0235. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Peter Ioannou 
 
Enclosure 
         
cc:  Marita Morin, Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.f  
 
 


